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L’Anse Creuse Board Names Keith Howell as New Superintendent 

 

CLINTON TOWNSHIP, Mich. - The Board of Education for L’Anse Creuse Public Schools approved the 

appointment of Keith Howell as the new superintendent. 

 “The Board of Education worked diligently to find the next superintendent,” said Board President 

Adam Lipski. “Looking forward, the Board will work together with Mr. Howell to lead this great district. We 

are confident and optimistic in this endeavor.”  

Howell is currently serving as the Executive Director of PreK-12 Teaching and Learning at Grosse 

Pointe Public School System and was previously the Director of PreK-Elementary Curriculum and 

Instruction for eight years. Howell has also held elementary principal positions in both the Grosse Pointe 

Public School System and VanDyke Public Schools, giving him over 20 years of administrative experience.  

Howell has a Masters in Educational Administration from Saginaw Valley State University; and a 

Bachelors of Science in Elementary Education from Oakland University.  

The L’Anse Creuse Board of Education conducted a superintendent search and received 14 

applications for the position. Working together, they selected four candidates for first round of interviews on 

August 19 and August 21. The Board then narrowed the candidate pool to two, and a second round of 

interviews was held on August 27 and August 28. The final step in the process was the special board meeting 

held September 4 to select the superintendent. 

 

For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org. 
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